
     !!! CAUTION !!! 

FAKE SELECTION LETTERS /LISTS SENT BY FRAUDSTERS IN THE NAME OF SBI 

 It has been reported to us that some fraudsters have hosted web sites making them 

appear to be as those of State Bank of India (SBI). Fake lists of selection for posts 

in SBI have been published on these websites, and reportedly fake appointment 

letters are also being issued in the name of SBI. 

 It is clarified that SBI never publishes names of shortlisted/selected candidates on 

the website. Only roll numbers/registration numbers are published and 

shortlisted/selected candidates are informed individually through 

SMS/Email/Post. All details regarding recruitment e.g. notice, interview 

schedule, final result etc., are published only on https://www.sbi.co.in/careers and 

https://bank.sbi/careers. 

If any such communication is received, it should be cross verified for 

authenticity from the websites mentioned above.  

https://www.sbi.co.in/careers
https://apac01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fbank.sbi%2Fcareers&data=02%7C01%7Ccrpdcc%40sbi.co.in%7C9b2fe460c8ef433ada4208d5a05a92cd%7Cfbdb22357f504509b407c58325ec27a8%7C0%7C0%7C636591233220310462&sdata=QDy89momz6amqPJ%2FUB4Oaqc3JKvCr8ajJNfdEIkt9c0%3D&reserved=0

